
From: Sanford or Angie D'Amato <sanfordrestaurant@wi.rr.com> 
Date: July 31, 2011 10:00:30 AM CDT 
To: "nkovac@milwaukee.gov" <nkovac@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: "gfuhr@milwaukee.gov" <gfuhr@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: 1530 Jackson Street Support 
 
 
  
TO:                             Alderman Kovac  
  
FROM:                      Angie & Sanford D’Amato 

Sanford Restaurant 
                                    1547 North Jackson, Milwaukee 
  
DATE:                       August 1, 2011 
  
SUBJECT:                 SUPPORT:  1530 JACKSON STREET APARTMENT 
PROJECT 
  
  
  
Dear Alderman Kovac: 
  
We have lived on Jackson Street and owned Sanford Restaurant for over 21 
years.  Sanford is located across from Elan Peltz’s proposed apartment site. 
  
We support his project and believe his vision will be a wonderful addition to 
the area.  We believe that his development objectives of small in-fill 
development, as in the case of his  award winning project on Brady Street, are 
catalytic for the area and we look forward to seeing his 1530 Jackson 
Apartment Project! 
  
Thanks Kindly, 
  
Angie & Sanford D’Amato 
Sanford Restaurant 
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